
Year 5 Curriculum Overview 
Summer  Time Traveller 
Topic Context 
 
Greece is the word 

English Geography/History Art/DT Visits/ Enrichment 
 

 
The children will 
take a 
comprehensive 
look at the impact 
the Ancient Greeks 
had on history and 
their impact on life 
today. 
 
This will then lead 
itself into their 
independent 
writing.   

 
 

Narrative writing: 
Reading and becoming 
familiar with examples 
and finding the features 
of Myths and Fables.  
 
Planning, drafting and 
editing to improve their 
own Myths and Fables.  
 
Information Texts: 
Reading examples of 
Information Texts and 
understanding the 
features.  
 
Planning, drafting and 
editing Information Texts 
based on Ancient Greece 
facts that the children 
have researched. 
 
Descriptive writing-  

The Greek empire: 
 
How it was formed.   
 
Where does it fall on a 
map and what other 
countries and flags do I 
recognise?   
   
Past battles- The Trojan 
Horse, The Spartans.   
 
The role and purpose of 
the Coliseum.  
 
Children in Greece  
 
How Democracy works 
and where it was formed.   
 
Gods and Goddesses 
 
Where Ancient Greece 
falls on a timeline 

The creation of and the 
skills learnt to produce: 
 
Human Sculptures 
 
Greek mosaics 
 
Greek Vases 
 
Tapestries 
 
Portraits 
 
Temple making 
 
All linked to their 
relevance and importance 
during the time period.   
 
 

The Greek Olympics 
brought to life. 
Who could be a Greek 
athlete?   
 
How the Olympics came 
to be and how it has 
changed over time.  
 
Middlesbrough Art 
College Trip 
 
Drama and Year 5 
Performance.  
 
Use of QR codes to 
research Ancient Greek 
Topics 
 



PPA will also be 
taking the children 
on a mystical 
journey to Alchemy 
Island.  

Based on the children’s 
mythical beasts and 
creatures. 
 
Guided Reading texts: 
 
Graphic Comics 
Myths and Legend stories 
How to Train your Dragon 
series 
Time Hunters 
The Roman Mysteries 
GRK 
Tony Robinson’s Weird 
World of Wonders- 
Greeks  
 
 

involving other major 
period. 
 
7 Wonders of the Ancient 
World, compared to the 
children’s own 7 wonders. 

 


